
 
 
Date: 19/05/2020 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Re: Intimation under Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations Disclosure Requirements) 
Regulations, 2015  
  
We wish to inform you that subsequent to partial relaxation given to Industrial units by the 
Ministry of Home Affairs, our various offices and manufacturing facilities have resumed 
operations in compliance with the guidelines of respective State Governments. 
 
The Company is strictly following all the directives and guidelines issued by the Central 
Government, State Governments and local administration in this regard. 
 
We are also taking all the necessary measures like social distancing, thermal scanning, providing 
masks and sanitizers etc. to ensure safety and well-being of all the employees and workers. 
 
This is for your information & records please. 
 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
For Bhartiya International Limited 
 
 
Sd/- 
Shilpa Budhia 
(Company Secretary) 
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